
 
 

 

 

 

With deep sadness, we have learned today of the passing of Ann Marohn, a founding volunteer of 

the Trust who gave the first tour at the Home and Studio when it opened to the public. Ann had a 

lively spirit that engaged and inspired everyone who knew her. 

 

This article about Ann captured her commitment to education at the Trust and the joy that she 

shared with others. 

https://www.oakpark.com/2014/07/15/four-decades-of-interpreting-frank-lloyd-wright/ 
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